
  

  
 

 
 

The children and staff have had a fantastic first week back following our summer break. 
Everyone has settled back into school well and we are very impressed with how our children 

have settled. 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed their learning and having the opportunity to see their 

friends.  
 

 
 

. All our children from years 1 to 6 have brought their reading book home this 
evening. This year, we are launching our online reading record rather than have a 

paper based one. More details will be sent to our families next week.  
We appreciate all the support our parents and carers provide in hearing our 

children read.  
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Parking around school 
We would like to ask our parents and carers to support us with parking around school. 

School is exceptionally busy and in order to keep all our children, parents and carers safe 
can we please give gentle reminders. 

 

• Please do not park across residents’ driveways as these are constantly in use 

• Please so not park on the pavements, if you need to ensure there is enough space for 
all parents and carers to get though. 

• Please do not stop in the middle of the road to drop the children off. 
 

Lime Tree Court have contacted school to say parents and carers are parking on their 
carpark at the start and end of the day and as a result professionals and staff are unable 

to park. Please can we be respectful when parking at the start and end of the day.  
 
 

 
 

Parents and carers can access the school office in person with any questions or queries they 
have. Alternatively school can be contacted by telephone or email at 

info@manorprimary.com.  
 

Staff can be contacted at our year group emails which will be monitored by school leaders 
EYFSManorParents@manorprimary.com – Miss Amy Barwell 
Y1ManorParents@manorprimary.com  - Mr Mike Brewerton 
Y2ManorParents@manorprimary.com – Mr Mike Brewerton 
Y3ManorParents@manorprimary.com – Mr Richard Brown 
Y4ManorParents@manorprimary.com – Mr Richard Brown 
Y5ManorParents@manorprimary.com – Miss Bethan Ripley 
Y6ManorParents@manorprimary.com – Miss Bethan Ripley 
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Autumn Term 2023 
 

Term Time: Friday 1 September 2023 to Friday 20 October 2023 
Teacher Day Friday 1 September 

 
Half term: Monday 23 October 2023 to Friday 3 November 2023 (Two weeks) 

 
Term Time: Monday 6 November 2023 to Friday 22 December 2023 

 
Spring Term 2024 

 
Term Time: Monday 8 January 2024 to Friday 9 February 2024 

 
Half term: Monday 12 February 2024 to Friday 16 February 2024 

 
Term Time: Monday 19 February 2024 to Monday 25th March 2024 

Teacher Day Monday 25 March  
 

Summer Term 2024 
 

Term Time: Monday 8 April 2024 to Friday 24 May 2024 
Teacher Day Monday 8 April 

 
Half term: Monday 27 May 2024 to Friday 31 May 2024 

Teacher Day Friday 31 May  
 

Term Time: Monday 3 June 2024 to Thursday 25 July 2024 
Teacher Day Thursday 25th July 

 


